
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Susan Beckwith <susangb6O@gmaiI.com> 

Sent: Sunday, Februaiy 10, 2019 8:27 AM 
To: LaCroix, Linda 

Subject: oppose LD 337 

Thank you for taking your time to read my opinion. Almost half of Maine citizens are opposed to 
Maine's 

current hunting practices. The consideration of a spring hunt is shocking. If the bear 
population is growing it is, 

in part, due to the baiting practice. This sickens me. It's like luring a child 
with candy and then murdering the 

child. The ethics of many hunters is poor, without caring about the killing a mother bear. Then, 
essentially 

killing the family. Please stop this plan before it goes any further. I am ashamed of 
Maine's current hunting 

practices and it is disheartening to even learn about this proposal. 

Thank you, 
Susan G Beckwith 
70 Case Rd 
Winthrop, Maine 
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